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Senior Student Activity Week:  Monday 28
th

 May 2018 to Friday 1
st
 of June 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Cedarbank Senior Students who have opted to take part in the Cedarbank Senior Activity Week starting on 

Monday the 28
th

 of May to Friday the 1
st
 of June 2018, will all be based at Cedarbank School in Ladywell, 

Livingston for the entire week. Taxis will take students to and from Cedarbank School rather than the 

Armadale CHS Annex or the Deans CHS Annex.  The school day will begin as usual at 8.30am and finish at 

3.30pm. Lunches will be provided by the school, including packed lunches when needed throughout the 

week. 

 

The programme for the week will involve alternative activities, trips, challenges and experiences which the 

students themselves will help to plan, carry out and review e.g. fishing.  All activities can contribute to 

student ASDAN portfolios in order to make progress towards achieving an ASDAN Bronze Award. 

 

Students will register in Room 10 each morning at 8.30am with Mr Killane before beginning the programme 

for that day, in normal uniform.  It is important that any Trip Reply or Permission Slips are returned 

promptly to the school to enable us to be able to carry out our Activity Programme efficiently during the 

week.  Advice for during the week regarding activity preparation, clothing and any other information will be 

given during the Induction Morning on Monday the 28
th

 of May 2018, during periods 1 and 2.   

 

We are all looking forward to a positive week with lots of varied experiences.  Students will help shape the 

week themselves and have already been involved in suggesting learning activities for the week.  They will 

get out what they put in.   

 

If you have any questions about the Senior Activity Week, feel free to contact Mr Killane who is 

coordinating the Activity week, or Ms Queen who is overseeing the programme of events. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Ann O’Hagan 

Headteacher 
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